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Letter of Support by Mufti Ebrahim Desai  

  

Assalamu Alaykum Wa Rahmatullahi Wa Barakatuh  

May Allah grant you Aafiyah (goodness) in all your endervours and may Allah accept your Halal monitoring 

service to the Muslims of Europe, Ameen.  

It was a pleasure meeting you at our institute in Camperdown in August. I had the opportunity to go through 

the brochure of HMC (Halal Monitoring Committee) and observed the following: 

1. HMC is well versed with Halal and Haram and is dedicated to its commitment to serve the Halal 

industry. 

2. HMC has excellent administrative skills to regulate the Halal industry. 

3. HMC has an appropriate high level of certification. 

The Muslims of Europe can be rest assured of consuming Halal after a product is certified as Halal by HMC 

(Halal Monitoring Committee) 

Was salaam  

Mufti Ebrahim Desai,  

Darul Ifta, Madrasah In aamiyyah, Camperdown, KZN, South Africa 

  

 

  


